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Good Evening All,
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Resignation

Follow up
Completed

It is with much thought and reflection that | submit my resignation from the SEACAP Board effective November 5th,
2021. I am honored to have served and learned so much in my time with the board.

| am sending in my resignation because | will be done working at the Greenlee County Health Department as of
November 5th. | am taking a step back to raise my children while | have these precious years with them.

SEACAP is an amazing organization and | know you will continue to do amazing things in the future.

‘Respectfully,

Haiden LaFoy R.S. 1210
Environmental Health Specialist

Greenlee County Health Department

Office: (928) 865-2601
Cell: (480) 747-0080



